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May 16th, 1914.

The Hydro-Electric Power Commission of Ontario, Continental Life Building, Toronto :

RE RATE REDUCTION.

Gentlemen,—In accordance with the instructions of tiie Commissioners I beg to advise that a request has 
been received from the City Council for information relating to the above. As the request covers the n-port 
from your officials forwarded by you to us, we shall be giad to know if you have any objection to raise to our 
forwarding the same to the Council.

I am, gentlemen,

Yours faithfully,

10/13/11.

(Signed) E. M. ASHWORTH, 

Secretary and Assistant General Manager.


